

Brookline Fire Department

Board of Fire Engineers
Po Box 660
Brookline, New Hampshire 03033

Minutes Board of Fire Engineers Monday, November 16, 2020

- The meeting was called to order at 7:00 pm.
- Board of Fire Engineers members Dave Joki and Dave Santuccio as well as Chief Corey were present. Dave Flannery was absent.
- Minutes were read and accepted from October meeting.
- The new 5E2 is still on schedule for delivery in March. After Thanksgiving we well have a link to watch the truck being built.
- We stopped our meeting to join the Zoom Select Board meeting.
- The grants should open before the end of year. We will be putting one in for rescue ropes.
- We will be getting a VFA for forestry equipment.
- Our 2020 budget is going well. We are going to buy a new second set of gear for some personnel this year and finish it 2021.
- 2021 budget is set. We will have another budget meeting in January 2021.
- We have four new applications for membership. They need to pass their background checks and then their physical.
- We will be finishing our fit test on December 7th, at 7:00 pm. Our training continues to go well.
- We continue to take precautions for the COVID-19 pandemic.
- We will be selling the old spare Generators downstairs.
- Bills were signed.
- Meeting adjourned at 9:15 pm.

Respectfully submitted,

Charles E. Corey Sr.

Ch & Say h